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June 6, 2024 

Dexter is pleased to announce two new product improvements for our heavy-duty drum brake standard axles produced in our 
Ingersoll, Ontario plant, allowing universal installation on all slack adjuster models. Instead of having multiple cam bracket part 
numbers for axles with and without this extra bracket, Dexter has integrated this feature into our new cam bracket and cam 
enclosure design. 

This visual change does not affect the axle's fit, form, or function and the new brackets will work with all slack adjuster models. 
The change covers all brake sizes and axle tube diameters we offer. The new parts are backward compatible, so there will be no 
issues with replacement parts. Starting in June 2024, these new style parts will be rolled into production as our inventory allows.

For a list of affected part numbers please visit www.dexteraxle.com/camshaftupdate.
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AXLE ASSEMBLY - NEW STYLE CAMSHAFT BRACKET
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Please contact your Dexter account manager for additional information and further assistance.

Neil Haslam
Product Manager


